

May 23<sup>rd</sup>, 2018

Dear Parents,

Now is the time to consider becoming a room parent for the 2018-2019 school year. Room parents provide valuable assistance to our teachers by being the classroom liaison between the teacher and classroom parents. This year we will again be focusing on securing one room parent per class for 3K, two room parents per class for 4K through  $4^{th}$  grade, and one room parent per class for  $5^{th}$  through  $8^{th}$  grade. When activities arise and parent help is needed, an email distribution list can be used to notify all classroom parents of what is required and Volunteer Spot and Sign Up Genius can be utilized to secure help.

If you are interested in being a room parent, please complete the bottom portion of this letter and return to school by *Friday*, *June*  $1^{st}$ , 2018.

Room Parents will be contacted after class lists are posted in August. If you have any questions, please contact me at <a href="mailto:anne.com">anne.com</a> or 414-303-3552.

Thanks for volunteering!

Joanne Kostowicz Volm

## RETURN TO JOANNE KOSTOWICZ VOLM C/O HALEY VOLM ROOM 305

Yes, I would like to be a room parent for the 2018-2019 school year!

Name	Phone
Email	
Child's Name	Grade 2018-2019